LAMBWE CHRISTIAN SCHOOL FOR THE DEAF
P.0.BOX 74 — 40323, OGONGO
28™ DECEMBER 2018
TO THE CHILDREN AND STAFF OF ST. CLAIRE R.C PRIMARY SCHOOL
UNITED KINGDOM,
Dear all,

Greetings in our Lord Jesus Christ’s name, it is with great pleasure that | write this letter on
behalf of the staff, children and Board of management of Lambwe Christian School for Deaf children
for raising funds for our school and donating to us a huge water tank for the children.

It was an honour to our school to know that out there are young souls who care for the plight of the
less fortunate in the society, indeed the young Enock Aloo has proven that the spirit of generosity in
his late grandfather, Justice Enock Aloo lives on in him.

All the children and any other person who contributed towards the water tank kindly know that we
all pray to God to richly bless you. School has opened for our term one 2019, these first three
months of the year are always the driest with serious water issues putting our children at risk of
water borne diseases and therefore your donation was very timely, may God richly bless you.

On behalf of the pupils at Lambwe Christian School for the Deaf, and as we say in Kiswahili “Asanteni
sana mungu awabarikil’.

Yours sincerely,
MARGARET A. ODHIAMBO

HEADTEACHER



